
 
 

Faculty Position in Condensed Matter Physics  
   

The Department of Physics at Emory University invites applications 
for a tenure-track faculty position at the assistant professor level in 
experimental or theoretical Condensed Matter Physics, to begin in 
September 2014. This is one of multiple positions planned as part of the 
strategic expansion of Materials Physics research at Emory University. We 
are particularly interested in applicants who will benefit from and 
complement the existing strengths in nanoscience, photonics, spintronics, 
energy materials, statistical, nonlinear, and computational condensed 
matter physics. For a detailed description of ongoing departmental 
research, see http://www.physics.emory.edu/research.html. 
 
  Applicants must have a PhD in physics or a closely related field, and a 
proven record of research accomplishment. The successful candidate will be 
expected to establish an independent, internationally recognized and 
externally funded research program, and demonstrate excellence in 
teaching at both undergraduate and graduate levels. The successful 
applicant will have access to the state-of-the art materials research and 
nanofabrication facilities maintained by the Department of Physics and 
other research support centers at Emory, as described 
athttp://www.physics.emory.edu/Facilities/.  
 
  To apply, submit a Curriculum Vitae, a research plan, and a teaching 
statement to search2013@physics.emory.edu. Applicants should arrange 
for at least three letters of recommendation to be sent to the same 
address. Review of applications will begin November 1, 2013 and will 
continue until the position is filled. Emory University is an Affirmative 
Action/Equal Opportunity employer. Women and members of 
underrepresented groups are particularly encouraged to apply. 
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